
   Farewell message from former President 

 

     

To  

The Director 

SCTIMST, Kerala 

 

Dear Dr Asha 

This is only to convey my fond farewell to all members of the Chitra family. It has been an 

honour and a privilege to serve such a distinguished organisation. I have learnt a great deal 

from my years in Chitra and have benefited from working in an area that was entirely new to 

me.  I thank you personally for having been such a pillar of strength and support to the 

organisation and for having guided me so efficiently through uncharted waters . 

I wish SCTIMST and all its employees all the very best in the years to come under the 

guidance of its new President, new IB and GB. May the Institute scale new heights of success 

and glory! 

Please convey my thanks and best wishes to all. 

 

With warm regards, 

Yours sincerely, 
K. M. Chandrasekhar 

 

19.02.2019 


